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VENUE UPDATES

Rob Bell, Director of Recreation and Culture provided an updated presentation on the Performing Arts Venues.

Mr. Bell discussed slides containing the following updates:

· The Request for Proposal (RFP) for the Performing Arts Centre has been released;

· Masking requirements for the Georgian Theatre have been lifted, the Georgian Agreement is within the
final stages and being reviewed by the City’s Executive Management Team, and the events scheduled
for the month of June;

· The events hosted by the Five Points Theatre Presented by Pratt Homes and Pratt Homes
Development; and

· The successes and future bookings of the Eastview Arena.

Members of the Committee asked questions of Mr. Bell and received responses.
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